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November 26, 2013

Ahmed Abdul Azmi
1233 Wisconsin Ave
Racine, WI 53403 °

Dear Mr, Azmi:

This is to notify you that on November 7, 2013, the City's Public Safety Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public
passenger vehicle driver license be renewed with a 30 day suspension based upon the
police report.

On November 11, 2013, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect
to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of November 26, 2013 commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.

. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written
objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to renew your
public passenger driver license with a 30 day suspension based on police report.

Saiﬁi suspension is to be in effect from November 26, 2013 through midnight December
25", 2013.

espectfully,

SR. OWCZAR
ity Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E, Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI| 53202
Phone {414) 288-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Mamber: International institute of Municipal Clerks
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November 26, 2013

Yakov Gorovits
7234 N Green Bay Ave
Glendale, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Gorovits:

This is to notify you that on November 7, 2013, the City's Public Safety Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public
passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon non-appearance.

On November 11, 2013, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect
to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of November 26, 2013 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written
objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to not renew your
public passenger driver based on non-appearance.

Respectfully.

JAMES R. OWRZARSKI
ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wt 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks




Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.goy

Office of the City Clerk .
Rebecca N. Grill

Deputy ity Clerk
rgril@milwaukee. gov

November 26, 2013

Brian G. Lee
4156 N 72nd Street
Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Lee:

This is to notify you that on November 7, 2013, the City's Public Safety Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public
passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon non-appearance.

On November 11, 2013, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect
to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of November 26, 2013 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor d1d you file written
objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to not renew your
public passenger driver license based on non-appearance.

Respectfully,

i (A

TAMES R. OWCZARS
ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {(414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukes.govicityclerk
Member: Infernational Institute of Municipal Clerks
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November 26, 2013

Willie Satterwhite
2923 N 28th Street
Milwaukee WI 53210

Dear Mr. Satterwhite:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, November 7, 2013, the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public
Passenger Vehicle license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon
your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,
S R. OWCZARS%
Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF130878

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells 5t. » Milwaukes, W| 53202 » Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 i
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk MILWAUKEE
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November 26, 2013

Jomo K. Hill
6016 N 61st Street
Milwaukee WI 53218

Dear Mr. Hill:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, November 7, 2013, the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public
Passenger Vehicle license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon
your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Smcerely,

S R OWC
ity Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF130878

City Hall » Room 2G5 » 200 E. Wells 8%, » Milwaukee, W) 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax {414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks + Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 26, 2013

Jomo K. Hill
3544 W Highland Blvd #301
Milwaukee WI 53206

Dear Mr. Hill:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, November 7, 2013, the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public
Passenger Vehicle license be denied. The Comunittee made such a recommendation based upon
your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

s%‘ve KI
Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF130878

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E, Wells 3t » Milwaukee, WI 53202 » Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax {414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipat Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk




